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February 10, 2022 
 
Planning Commissioners: 
 
As I move on from the borough and take a position with Homer Electric Association, I would like 
to say ‘Thank You’ to all the Planning Commissioners. Borough employees work hard to provide 
you with valuable information and answer your questions. It is rewarding to know that you value 
our work and use it to make informed, and important, decisions.  
  
It has been a pleasure to work with many of you from both sides of the dais, both as a Land 
Surveyor representing landowners (for 10 years), and as the Borough’s Platting Manager (for 4 
years). 
 
Thank you for investing your time to make the Borough a better place. 
 
I am sure that our paths will cross in the future and look forward to those moments.  
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Scott Huff 
Platting Manager 


